
DHM - Discovery Hotel Management and Ramada Lisbon by Wyndham have been monitoring all 

developments related to the pandemic caused by COVID-19, as well as the guidelines from the health 

authorities and the Portuguese Government. 

Taking into account the expected decrease of local trips by the national market and the reduction of 

international travellers, DHM - Discovery Hotel Management decided to close Ramada Lisbon by 

Wyndham until January 31st, 2021 (subject to permanent reassessment), following the protocols of 

communication and relocation of guests and events.

All guests with reservations made for stays during the close period will be contacted and given the possibility to 
change their booking dates to another period in 2021  (subject to prior reservation and availability).

For any topic related to dates rescheduling or the impossibility of booking for a later period, please use 
the reservations’ contacts of the hotel:

Email: reservations@ramadalisbon.pt 

Telephone: +351 218 434 200 (from 9am to 6pm)

If  circumstances allow for an earlier reopening, we will inform you in advance and prepare ourselves in the 

best possible way to welcome you as always - with a wide smile.

We are confident that together, with an enormous spirit of responsibility, solidarity and mutual help, we will soon 

overcome this global scale challenge.

Thanks.

Bernardo Nobre
General Manager of Ramada Lisbon by Wyndham 
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